Dear Colleague,

We would like to extend a cordial invitation for you or your Ph.D. students to attend our
esteemed conference on legal history and

Roman law. The event is organized by the Department of the History of the State and L
aw at the Faculty of Law, Masaryk University, in Brno, Czech

Republic. This international gathering is scheduled for September 11th and 12th

and is open to Ph.D. students in legal history and Roman law.

Our conference aims to provide a valuable platform for emerging researchers and build

on the significant success and keen interest of our previous edition in 2022.

It offers a unique opportunity for Ph.D. students to share their academic journey experie
nces, present their ongoing research, especially those based on their Ph.D. theses,

and foster valuable networks.

Such interactions are crucial for nurturing future collaborations and opening avenues for
international support.

The conference's theme is intentionally broad to accommodate contributions across the
spectrum of legal history and

Roman law, from ancient times to contemporary developments, across various states. B
esides the rich academic discourse, we will also offer an engaging accompanying progr
am for participants. The conference will have thematic sections tailored to the registered
participants' topics, ensuring a focused and enriching dialogue.

The conference language is English, and the proceedings will be published in English in a peer-

reviewed conference volume. Notably, contributions from our first conference are indexed in the WebO
fScience (WOS). This presents a fantastic opportunity for PhD students to disseminate their work interna
tionally and gain recognition in their field.

Given the limited number of spots, we encourage early registration to secure participation. For more inf
ormation and registration details (deadline —June
15), please visit our website: International Legal History Meeting of PhD Students (muni.cz).

We look forward
to the potential involvement of your department's PhD students in what promises to be a
n enriching experience for all attendees.

Best Regards,



